
Spring 2015 Mullins Memorial Lecture at BWS 
7.00 pm 13 March 2015  

(light refreshments available from 6.15 pm) 
 

 

 

On Friday 13 March 2015 Bishop Wordsworth’s School welcomes 

Lord Peter Hennessy to deliver the third Annual Mul lins Lecture. 

 

Lord Hennessy of Nympsfield is a prominent English Historian and academic, 
specialising in the History of Government.  He is a cross bench peer in the House of 
Lords and since 1992 has been the Attlee Professor of Contemporary British History 
at Queen Mary, University of London. 
 
Following a grammar school education, Peter Hennessy studied at Cambridge and 
Harvard before moving into journalism, writing for a number of newspapers including 
The Times and The Economist as well as making many contributions of political and 
historical commentary on the BBC.  He is the author of a significant number of books 
on the British Political System, and has most recently had a prominent role on BBC 
Radio 4 as well as during the Scottish Referendum Debate.   
 
The title for Lord Hennessy’s lecture will be ‘Watching Prime Ministers’. 
 
The 2015 Mullins Lecture will start at 7.00 pm at the School, with a question and 
answer session to follow.  Entrance to the Lecture is free, but by advance booking 
only.  Please contact BWS Reception, or bookings can be made by telephone on 
01722 333851 or by contacting Bishop’s via rec@bws.wilts.sch.uk.    
 


